
From: UG-Storey, Amy  
Sent: 04 December 2022 23:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning App No. 2022/2255/P 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
 
I am writing to express my displeasure about the planned expansion for the 
Children's Cancer Centre at Great Ormond St. 
 
I am a student living in one of the flats at Bevan House, Boswell Street. The 
noise and pollution would cause a great deal of disruption to me and my fellow 
residents of Bevan House - many of whom are students as well. 
 
We have just lived through a whole academic year (2021/22) of Bevan House 
being under renovations and construction, so we students know first-hand 
how loud and disruptive it can be, especially at a time when a lot of university 
content is still delivered online. 
 
Please take this email into consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Storey 
 


